
Cupernham Infant School 

Summer Geography Challenge 2019 

 

This summer we are running a geography challenge. We would love to see all the adventures you 

have been on in your break – near or far. There is so much to see and discover in the local area 

that your teachers don’t know about so don’t be afraid to do something nearby! 

 

To keep up the amazing writing skills that your child has learnt this year, we would love to see 

some writing about an adventure you have been on- it could be a trip to the park, bug hunting in 

the garden, park run, a trip away, a day out etc.  

 

You could write us a postcard and send it to your child’s new teacher at school, create a scrap 

book of adventures and write about them, keep a summer holiday diary, write a leaflet about an 

exciting place you have been or take some photos of places you have visited …. the possibilities are 

endless.  

 

We would love to see how many different places/cities/countries that the children of Cupernham 

Infant School can visit over the summer holidays. We will look forward to sharing these in the 

first couple of weeks in September. Please make sure they are in school by Friday the 6th 

September.  
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